
Welcome to Little Chargers preschool!
If your child turns 3 before September 1st, they will be in the Wednesday, Friday class.
If your child is 4 or 5 before September 1st, they will be in the Monday, Tuesday,
Thursday class.  Our preschool follows the school calendar and schedule.  Find the
policy page for further details on tuition, lunch, bussing, etc.

Info that applies to both age group classes:
● Take home folders: Each child will get a folder that will be transported back and

forth from home to school each day.
● Newsletters: These will be sent home each month. They will keep you informed

on any upcoming events at school, important dates, and what we are working on
in class.

● Snack: We have snack after rest/nap time each afternoon.  A calendar will be
sent home each month with the date scheduled for your child to bring a snack.
More details will be given when the first calendar is sent home.

● Nap mats: Please bring a mat for your child to lay on during nap/rest time.  We
are asking for a plastic/wipeable mat, however if you choose to send a cloth mat
it will be sent home every few weeks to be washed.   If your child wishes to
bring a blanket, it must be one that can stay at school with the mat.

● Extra clothes: Please bring a set of clothes to be kept in your child’s locker.
Spills and accidents happen, so it is always helpful to have back up!

● Please send a water bottle for your child to keep in school. We will send these
home weekly to be washed.

● Any donations throughout the year such as antibacterial wipes, tissues, hand
sanitizer, supplies etc. are always appreciated as well!

If there is ever a change in your child’s after school plan (pick up, bus, etc.) please
always call the school office as soon as possible! The office will make a pass to make
sure your child gets where they need to be. Phone calls are always better than
notes/emails when it comes to any changes.  Both teachers and office staff do not
always see emails in time, and we do not want to miss any important information.
Office Phone: 507-859-2141
School Website: www.walnut.mntm.org


